
  
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

Kia Ora te Whānau! 
 

Congratulations to all the children who participated in Bayswater’s Got Talent. Many children entered with a range of acts including 
singing, dancing, kung fu, Rubik’s Cube, magic acts, and more!  From all those who auditioned 12 acts were chosen for the final 
which was held in the school hall last Wednesday.  
 
The judges were teacher Claire Edwards, parent Lucy Bennett and two TGS students Tayla Hodge, a past pupil, and Jess Weston.  
The acts were judged on their skill, creativity, audience enjoyment, costumes, and the X-factor!  The winner was Jai Elphick-Moon 
dancing the two-step, second place went to Edie Warman-Clough tap dancing and third place to Ollie Moy, Luka Taege-Stacey 
and Isaac Richardson with their Rubik’s Cube act.  
 

Thank you to our MC’s Aorangi and Rachelle, to Nigel for coming back to Bayswater to do all the technical stuff, aided by Dusty, 
and also to the backstage crew of Jayde, Ianiss and Mack. Thank you also to the choir for entertaining us while the judges 
deliberated. 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Whakatauki 

Our saying for the week is:   Whāia te ara poutama o te reo ka tohatoha ai   
 Keep improving your language, and share what you know 

 

17th September 2019    

Dates to Remember School Roll 219 
 

Friday 20 September EZ Lunch - hot and cold lunches ordered online or by text (by 9:00am) and delivered today. 

Monday 23 September Sushi orders collected at 9.00am on Monday for a Tuesday lunchtime delivery. 

Monday 23 September Subway orders can be made online.  Further information available from the office. 

Tuesday 24 September Student-Led Open Evening from 3-6pm. 

Friday 27 September Skool of Rock Disco from 6-8pm.  Purchase your tickets at the school office. 

 



In support of Te Reo o te Wiki Māori the teachers have put on display their mihi. They can be seen in the school foyer.  
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Student Led Open Evening 
Next Tuesday is our Student Led Open Evening, 3-6pm. Your child/ren will have an opportunity to share with you what they’ve 
been learning at school.  This includes all the beautiful art completed this term during our Learning Pathways unit looking at 
New Zealand artists.  Here’s just a taster from Ruma Wha! 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Rippa Rugby 
Congratulations to our Year 3/Year 4 and Year 5/Year 6 Rippa Rugby teams. Both teams worked well together, training and 
competing on the three tournament days. The teams played two tournaments in Term 2 and one in Term 3.  Our players of the 
day throughout the tournament were: 
 

Year 3/Year 4 team: Niko Taege-Stacey, Zoe Richardson and Cory Billot 
 

Year 5/ Year 6 team: Kleoh McLean, Isaac Richardson and Ianiss Paulet 
 

A big thank you to Megan Richardson and Roman Rodahl for coaching and managing the teams on tournament days. 
 

Sibling Enrolments for Term 4 
If you have a pre-schooler turning 5 before the 11th December 2019 it would be appreciated if you could advise the office if they 
will be joining us at the beginning of term 4 (14th October) and pickup/drop off enrolment paperwork. 
 
 Marianne Coldham 

 Tuarua Tumuaki Deputy Principal 
 
 



 

Parent Group Disco 
The Parent Group is running its annual school disco on the last day of term, Friday 27th September.  They need adult helpers 

from 5:45pm until 8:30pm.  Jobs include helping out in the kitchen, selling food and drinks and clearing up afterwards.  If your 

children are coming and you haven’t put your name down to help yet, please let the office know what you would like to do.   

  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Congratulations  to our students who received a certificate at assembly on Friday for:- 
 

Room 1 Becky demonstrating resilience. Your positive, never-give-up attitude does you credit in both life and your 
learning. Tu meke! 

 Jess demonstrating personal excellence in maths. You used multiple strategies to solve tricky problems with 
division. Tu meke! 

 

Room 2 Penehe showing resilience in maths. You persevered to solve tricky division problems. Ka pai. 
 Dusty showing resilience in maths when problem solving independently. You showed your thinking and made 

connections to other mathematical knowledge to help you find the answer. Tu meke 
 

Room 3 Sacred aiming for personal excellence in maths. You have had a positive approach towards learning how to 
use division in problem solving.   

 Dola sharing your learning with a buddy. You have collaborated with a buddy in maths and stayed on task to 
complete the problems. 

 

Room 4 Zoe showing resilience as a writer. You have taken an idea, responded to feedback at the planning stage 
and written your ideas in a way that convinces the reader to share your opinion. 

 Ryoji showing personal excellence in art. You can be proud of the effort you have put into drawing and 
colouring your pictures. 

 

Room 5 Mason paying careful attention to detail which has enabled you to create a piece of calendar art you are proud 
of - tino pai mahi! 

 Amelia being a thoughtful writer - you have been thinking carefully about how you will engage your audience - 
ka rawe! 

 

Room 6 Breah showing self-awareness. You have shown resilience by asking for help in difficult situations. 
 Juno your focus and personal excellence in writing. You have made great progress on your speech. 
 

Room 7 Jayden joining in with class routines and engaging with your classmates. You are enjoying your social 
interactions and becoming more confident with others. Tu meke!  

 Margaret being resilient and a confident performer. You stayed composed and controlled your nerves. You 
rocked it! 

 

Room 8 Elias using creative ideas in your hot-air balloon writing. 
 Patrick being very focussed and on task in every subject.  Great work! 
 

Room 9 Maria the Bayswater value of resilience.  You persevered to publish your fact about your animal. 
 Hunter the Bayswater value of resilience.  You persevered to publish your fact about your animal.   
 Lapana being a leader by sharing your te reo maori with your friends for Te Wiki o Te Reo Maori.  Tau ke! 
 
 

 
 



HappyHappyHappyHappy    BirthdayBirthdayBirthdayBirthday    to…to…to…to… 
Macklin Elphick-Moon (11) and Lucy Lumsden (11) 

who celebrate birthdays this week.   

We hope you have a wonderful time celebrating your special day with family and friends! 
 

Artwork Calendars, Cards and 2020 Diaries 

The children have been busy creating some wonderful artwork for our art calendar fundraiser.  Order forms were sent home 
yesterday for you to order a 2020 calendar, cards, or a 2020 diary with your child’s artwork printed on the front.  
 

These are printed professionally and make lovely gifts for family and friends.  Your child’s art will be displayed in their classroom 
so that you can have a sneak peek before you order.  While there is no pressure to buy any of the items, the school does 
receive a percentage of the profit.  Orders will be open until Wednesday  25th September. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Community Notices 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Basketball Holiday Camp 
October Basketball Holiday Camp at the Swish Factory - NZ's most advanced basketball training facility.  Two and three day 
camps, for various age groups, coached by NZ 3x3 Head Coach and Number 1 ranked player Karl Noyer, from $60 per day.  
To book your spot go to www.theswishfactory.com/holidaycamps 
 

Tornado Table Tennis Institute - 2019 October Training Camp  
30th September– 4th October and 7th – 11th October 2019   
Venue: North Harbour Table Tennis Stadium Address: 5a Akoranga Drive, Northcote 
Time: Monday to Friday 9am – 3pm (lunch break from 12.00p.m. – 1.00p.m.)  
Contact: Christine Liu on 0221667910 
E-mail: tornadotabletennisnz@gmail.com 
 
Training camps are a great chance for table tennis players 16 years and under to meet new people and develop their table 
tennis game at the same time.  The camps are suitable for all levels of player, from beginner to competitive.  The cost of one 
week long camp is $300.00 per person. Alternatively, players can register for a single day at a cost of $60 per person day. 
 



 


